# ANU BIPOC DEPARTMENT COLLECTIVE MEETING - WEEK 8 SEM 2 27/09/23

ATTENDANCE: see bottom of agenda

**Meeting opened:** 5:05 p.m.

Apologies: Paria, Talei, Ambreshmi

## 1. ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COUNTRY

The ANU BIPOC Department acknowledges the traditional owners of this land, the Ngunnawal and Ngambri peoples. We pay our respects to Elders, past, present and emerging. We acknowledge that this land was stolen and sovereignty was never ceded. We welcome all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people to our Collective and we commit to standing with our First Nations people.

#### 2. OFFICER REPORT

- a. Safe Space
  - i. Form for access is not yet currently open (aiming for next week)
  - ii. For those who haven't gone in yet, decorations have started but not done as it is a process (if there is anything you'd like to see in there let us know)

## b. Nominations

- i. Form will be out soon and posted on the socials
- ii. Role descriptions will be posted on the insta (socials)
- iii. Week 10 is officer elections and WK 11 is rest of the executive
  - 1. If there is a role that you are interested in, feel free to speak to the current person or someone who has done that role before.
- iv. Q: Do I self nominate or just rock up? Self nominate before hand, Officer position is a little different where there is space for the executive to ask you questions
- v. Need to have attended 2 collective meetings to vote for officer

### 3. SECRETARY REPORT

- a. Currently adding to events to calendar
- b. Tues 03 October
  - i. Just realised that ANUSA Mixer is on the same night as potluck.
  - ii. Should we change the timing or date of the event?
  - iii. Potentially change to 5-6pm on the Tues

### 4. TREASURER REPORT

- a. Q: Has Aletana received a reimbursement for bush week/Blockhouse climbing event?
  - i. Dorcas: I can ask aletana if she has
  - ii. Correction the reimbursement was for BASC books
  - iii. Dorcas can check if it was paid out of last year's funding.

### 5. SOCIAL OFFICER REPORT

a.

## 6. ADVOCACY OFFICER REPORT

- a. Zine
  - i. Zine is going well
  - ii. I've applied for the woroni grant for zine so waiting to hear back.
  - iii. Design has started em is doing an amazing job at it!
- b. Documentary
  - i. docu still needs to be sorted, (interviews done, more narrative of documentary and cutting audio) editing
  - ii. (unsure of how much assistance is needed, but if you are interested in helping out in the editing, please reach out)

### 7. OTHER BUSINESS

- a. Tea and Slay
- b. BIPOC TALKa
  - i. Collab with queer department, in Marie Reay
  - ii. I do prefer in the safespace
  - iii. 6 people showed, 4 of those were new people which is good that were reaching out
  - iv. Next week is a potluck: them
- c. BASC
- d. Q: Selina asking about how to get a Reimbursement
  - i. Dorcas will send a reimbursement form for Selina to fill

**Meeting Closed:** 5:26 p.m.

### **ATTENDANCE:**

Dorcas

Maitrey

Selina

Precious

Emalisa